Joanna Arendarczyk

From: Arthur Jenks <mickeykingelec@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 7:29 PM

To: Joanna Arendarczyk

Subject: Proposed watercross events

My name is Arthur Jenks, My property abutts the property that the proposed events would be held on. i have absolutely
no issues with these events being held, they helped three of them last year and as far as | am concerned they were just
fun family events. They gave family somewhere to go for the weekend to do something outside enjoy the weather and
to be together. There were no issues of any sort of these events last year they all went off without a hitch of any kind.

| just want to be on record that | have absolutely no issues at all with these events being held. Then | think they are they
family-friendly and events that should be encouraged.

Sincerely,
Arthur Jenks



